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The photo above shows same_oﬁ the students
who will be attending the Legion Peace Garden
training classes during August. They are:

- left to right: Cindy McKay, Maureen McParland,

Judy Davis and Cathy Mulligan. Missing from
the photograph are Tina Redins, Donald Mills,
Joey Kostecki and Joey Campbell, Schreiber
students who will also attend.

Mrs. Georgina Davis, Legion Sports' Chair-

man, was assist&d in the Run-a-lap by Leonard
and Ruth Hiller.

The United Church Women, began their June
meeting, the last before the summer recess,
with a dinner in the Mayfair Hotel, after
which they went on to the Church Hall for |
their regular meeting.

Mrs. Russell Macadam presided and welcomed
Mrs. Nelson Smith, Mrs. Billie Albertini and
Mrs. Etta Gray of Thunder Bay.

Mrs. Wesley Clemens, for the devotional
period, read an article "Touched By Fire" on
the lives and work of the Prophets.

Correspondence included many thank you notes
for cards to people in the community for var-
ious occasions; a letter from Jack Masters,
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president of Northwestern District Cancer
Society for donations of various gifts for
patients, through the Cancer Cupboard. Int-
eresting information was received from the
Dean of the Collegiate, part of the Winnipeg
Unlversity, with all the University facilit-
les available to Collegiate students.

Mrs. Annie Niemi, sewing convener, report-
ed a quilt has been completed for the annual
Fall Fair. Wool has been distributed for.
knitting. e

Mrs. Jim Smith, reported sending cards and
flowers to people in town.

Mrs. John Spillane, for the Official Board
reported the dates for the Fall Fair have
béeén set for Sept. 9, 10.-8.11. |

An open reception is planned for June €o
meet St. Andrew's new minister, the Rev. B.
Bigelow.

Communion service will be held on June 13.

Mrs. Norma Fummerton reported on the re-
cent meeting in Terrace Bay, of zone 5, Cam-
brian Presbytery, when Rev. Brian Bigelow was
elected Chairman.

The Least Coin collection was made, penny
auction and a Bring and Buy table added pro-
fit and pleasure to the meeting as members

rejoliced, or agonized over the mis-placement
OF €1 ckets.

e ———————————————————— - oF
SCHREIBER SOCIAL SPECTRUM

—------—-——--—----“--—n- T

Mr. and Mrs. M.J. McGrath attended the
graduation program of Confederation College
when their daughter, Donna, graduated in the
Law and Security Program.

Mr. and Mrs. James Lafontaine of Toronto

have been visiting Mrs. Loretto Cataford and
Mr. and Mrs. Gino Caccamo.

Mrs. Billie Albertini of Thunder Bay is
visiting her sister, Mrs. Nettie Thrower.

Mr. and Mrs. David Bailey and family of
White River are visiting Mr. and Mrs.R. Bailey
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